
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
18th April 2018 
 

Field to Fork 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our topic this half term all EYFS and KS1 classes will be visiting Greenfields Community 
Garden on Haxby Road. 
 
We will only be out of school for the afternoon session and will leave immediately after lunch. 
Please make sure your child comes prepared to walk to the gardens and wears suitable foot 
wear and clothing, appropriate for the weather on that day.  
 
Each class will visit on a different day, dates as follows: 
 
Class 1 – Thursday 10th May 
Class 2 - Thursday 3rd May 
Class 3 - Tuesday 8th May 
Class 4 – Tuesday 1st May 
 
There will be no cost for this visit as the garden is open to the public and the kind volunteers at 
the community garden have agreed to work with us on our visit. 
 
As we are walking down to the garden and working in groups planting etc we would appreciate 
any help in supervising the children, please indicate via Bloomz if you are able to help. If you are 
not currently using Bloomz please speak to your child’s teacher.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards  
The EYFS/KS1 Team 
 
m.orr@parkgrovepriamry.co.uk 
g.glaholm@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
w.gardiner@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
a.thomas@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  
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